
 

Plexconcil Circular dated 02.07.2020 
  
            
To, 
All the Members of the Council, 
  
  
  
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
  
  
Subject : Regarding Date of shipment stamped on the APTA Certificates of Origin 
 
  
As members are already aware that our council is one of the Authorised agencies to issue 
Certificates of Origin under Asia Pacific Trade Agreement (APTA). 
  
In this regard, the Department of Commerce has requested to take members' feedback on the 
need to have the date of shipment stamped on the APTA certificates of origin. They have informed 
that this may facilitate clearance of Indian exports under APTA, specifically in Chinese ports. 
  
  
Members are requested to provide their inputs / views on this to bharti@plexconcil.org on or 
before 05.07.2020. 
  
  
Best regards 
  

Plexconcil Team 

 The Plastics Export Promotion Council 

(Sponsored by the Ministry of Commerce & Industry, Govt. of India) 

 Crystal Tower, Gundivali Road No.3 

Off Sir M. V Road, Andheri (E) 

 Mumbai - 400 069 

Tel : +91 22 26833951 / 52 
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